
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 
 
To:  Mark Silverstein  
 
From: Michael Sloan 
   
Date: May 22, 2024 
 
Re: Summer Student Workers 
 
 
Recommend that the Board approve the hiring of 5 student workers to work with the Maintenance 
department over the summer. Students will work 7:00 am – 3:30 pm, Monday through Friday, starting July 
1 through August 9, at a rate of $15.13. 


